
 

 

 

During the partial reopening of schools due to Covid-19 the following addendum has been made to 

the Behaviour Policy. 

 

Our school rules will still apply to all children when they are on site or walking to and from school 

To show respect for each other 

To respect all property and resources. 

 To always do your best in your learning. 

 To take responsibility for your actions 

 

These rules take into account the need for social distancing and we will ensure that all pupils are 

taught, in an age appropriate way, the importance of social distancing at this time. 

Failure to follow the social distancing rules which include, but are not exclusive, to keeping apart 

from other children, remaining in their seat, only playing with children in their group, washing hands 

when required, will mean the academy will apply their sanctions as set out in the behaviour guide. 

 

'Any pupil who commits serious or persistent breach of the new COVID-19 protection rules may be 
sanctioned by the Principal using the full range of sanctions available, dependent on the seriousness 
of the breach, up to and including in extreme cases permanent exclusion.’ 
 

Incidents that put others at risk will be dealt with in line with our behaviour guide. Deliberate acts 

will be dealt with as higher level behaviours. These may result in a fixed term exclusion. Acts that are 

not deemed deliberate will be dealt with as lower level behaviours and staff will follow the 

behaviour guide for these. Repeated offences will be dealt with as higher level behaviours. The 

sanctions for low level behaviours have been adapted to ensure that groups do not mix. For step 3 

all tome out will be taken in the same room. Step 4 will be removed and pupils who continue to not 

follow the rules will be sent straight to a member of SLT. 

 

 


